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I am writing to request the Geelong Star super trawler from continuing night fishing in Australia’s 
Small Pelagic Fishery. Night fishing dramatically increases the risks of dolphin and seal deaths 
because the trawlers cannot see them, and there is a lack of video monitoring to ensure they aren't 
being drowned and dumped without notice. I am very concerned about the Geelong Star super 
trawler operating in Australian waters, and I urge you to take a strong stand on this matter for the 
future of our commercial fisheries, our recreational fishing communities and our marine life. 
 


